
Respectfully, I am in strong opposition to this bill.  I have six children, two of whom I adopted last year.  In order to accommodate my 
whole family in water sports we enjoy, we had to buy a larger boat.  I checked the specs and our boat is 4500 lbs.  Essentially, this 
bill would render our boat useless to recreate as a family as we would no longer be able to tow a rider for ANY reason - tubes, skis, 
wakeboards, wake surfing, etc.  This would be a serious loss to our family connection and a serious loss of investment.

For families, this arbitrary weight limit is a serious overreach and is unnecessary.

Please do not pass this bill.

Thank you!
Lewis McCoy
503-936-3366


